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 Winter CTEIS:  What you need to know!

 EMC and Dual Enrollment Data Due Date
March 15: Final EMC and Dual Enrollment
data is submitted to OCTE and must

.include correct student UICs

 
 Reporting of High School and College
Credit for TSDL
We have updated CTEIS to allow the
reporting of High School and College Credit
for Dual enrollment courses. You will now
be able to enter credits for a student by
student, if necessary.

To learn more about how to enter college
credits for a student, please view the Repor
ting of High School and College Credit fo
r TSDL document.

 Assessments
Please note that we will be doing extraction
for Precision Assessment (Health Science
CIPs) on March 23 and April 13, 2018. 

Remember that CTEIS provides a student
extraction tool for ASE and NOCTI
assessment. To learn more about extraction
tools please view the Assessment section 
and the read the  oAssessment Newsletter
n the Wiki.

Follow-Up Begins

Preparation

The Follow-Up survey gets underway in
February. Follow-Up gathers information
from students who recently completed a
CTE program about how their CTE training
has impacted their career choices. 

Tips for Follow-Up

If this is your first time working on
Follow-Up, be sure to:

Attend training (see Follow-Up
Training Dates).
Review the Follow-Up Training

.Video
Remember the CTEIS Help Desk
phone number (1-800-203-0614
ext. 128 or 1-517-333-9363 ext.
128).

CTEIS Follow-Up Webinar Dates:

Tuesday, Feb. 6

Tuesday, Feb. 13,

Wednesday, Feb. 21

Tuesday, Feb. 27

January 24, 2017
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 Training

Register online at https://ptdtech.atlas
 sian.net/wiki/by clicking Register for

 in the right-hand panel.Training

Register for Follow-Up training on the
CTEIS Knowledge Base.

Optimizing Spring Enrollment
Webinar:

Tuesday, March 20

 
 FAQs

Q: For students doing 3 + 1 programs
(3 years at community college and 1
year at university), how should we
mark them on the follow up survey for
Part B: School? They are going for a
bachelor’s degree, however, currently
they are at the community college
level.

A: Please mark them as attending the
community college. The community
college is the primary one that they are
attending currently and should thus be
marked as such.
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